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H. D. WHITE . . . Convocation Speaker

H. D. White To Give

Convocation Address

H. D. White, of Rocky Mount,
will deliver the Spring Semester
Convocation Address at Chowan
College on Wednesday, January 29
at 10:00 a.m. This meeting of the
student body will mark the opening
day of classes for the spring sem-
ester of 1964.

White is a member of the Cho-
wan College Board of Trustees and
is currently serving as chairman.
Dr. Bruce E. Whitaker, president,
will introduce Mr. White to the
faculty and student body. Profes-
sors Paul Baumgartner and Robert
Brown will be in charge of special
music for the occasion.

Approximately 59 new students
are expected to enroll for the
spring semester. The enrollment
during the fall came to a total of
967. Ei_ht hundred and eighty six
students were enrolled in regular

classes and the remainder enrolled
in evening classes on campus and
extension classes in Roanoke Rap-
ids.

White is a native of Colerain,
North Carolina and a graduate of
Colerain High School and Wake
Forest College. He is the manager
of the Belk-Tyler Company in
Rocky Mount, is a stock holder in
the company and serves as secre-
tary and treasurer. He has been a
member of the First Baptist
Church of Rocky Mount for the
past 20 years where he has been
active in Sunday School work and
has served on the Board of Dea-
cons.

Chowan Coliege officials antici-
pale that a limited number of seats
will be available for guests at the
opening convocation.

Former Chowan Chaplain
Writes Article for Magazine

Dr. Edgar V. McKnight, assis-
tant p.ofessor of religion and
classics at Furman University, has
written an article, ““A. T. Robert-
son's Career as a Scholar,” for
the January-March, 1964 issue of
The Quarterly Review. The Quar!-
erly Review is published by The
Sunday School Board of the South-
ern Baptist Convention. Nashville,
Tennessee. It goes to the pastors,
denominational leaders, and others
in the convention.

Acording to The Quarterly Re-
view, Dr. Robertson, perhaps more
than any other man, influenced
Southern Baptists in their biblical
scholarship during a theologically
formative period beginning in the
late 1800’s. Dr. McKnight's article
describes him from the point of
view of his activities as a scholar.

Dr. McKnight. a native of Wil-
son, South Carolina, is a graduate

of the Porter Military Academy in
Charleston. He received his B. S.
degree from the College of Charls-
ton, and the B. D. and the Th. D.
degrees from Southern Baptist
Theological Seminary. He has held
pastorates in Little River, and Me-
Clellanville, S. C. and in Bedford
and Bagdad, Ky. He was a teach-
ing fellow at the Southern Theo-
logical Seminary and was chap-
lain of Chowan College, Murfrees-
boro, N. C., from 1960-63. He joined
the Furman faculty in 1963.

He is a member of the Society
of Biblical Literature and Exeg-
esis, and the National Association
of Biblical Instructors. He is co-
author of A History of Chowan Col-
lege to be published early this
year.
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The most likely place to find op-

portunity is right in the middle of
trouble.

Generosity of Chowan Alumni
Shown in Loyalty Fund Donations

Approximately two years ago
the council for financial aid to
education, New York, revealed
that Chowan ranked fifth in the
United States among prided junior
colleges in alumni support. This
rating is based on the annual
Alumni Loyalty Fund and the con-
tributions of the alumni to the
Development Program. There are
indications that this level of giving
by Chowan alumni is being main-
tained.

During the past three years
Chowan alumni have increased
their giving to the loyalty fund on
the average of $289.00 per year.
The last year was the best yet
with a total of $2,417.46 contri-
buted by 176 contributors for an
average of $14.00 each. Recent
statistics from the American Alu-
mni Council show that, in a sur-
vey of 100 schools, 31.8 per cent
of the alumni solicited responded
with donations. The average gift
in these schools was $33.52. Cho-
wan’s alumni mailing list contains
2,129 names. Summarily, there-
fore, 176 Chowan alumni out of
2129 have contributed $2,417.46 for
an average of $14.00 each contri-
butor, which means that 8 per cent
of those solicited responded with
gifts.

The students who attended Cho-
wan College carry its message on
their lips and in their hearts and
the number of these messengers
is interesting. We have already
noted that, since 1853, Chowan
College has graduated 2,129. Of
this number 1,177 have graduated
since 1950. Moreover, 932 of the
2,129 have departed this institution
since 1956. An inestimable number
of persons have attended Chowan
College, but have not received dip-
lomas or degrees. The graduating
classes are growing every year!
This year, with a record enroll-
ment of 967, promises to be the
greatest year in the history of
this great institution.

Alumni Who Have Conributed To
The Loyalty Fund—1962-63

Mrs. Sibyl Ahearn

Mrs. Mary R. Ainsley

Mr. James Lawrence Alligood, Jr.
Miss Margaret Aman

Mrs. W. C. Askew

Mr. W. G. Bandy

Mrs. O. B. Bass

Mrs. Sara Storey Batten
Mrs. C. W. Beasley

Mrs. Virginia Gardner Becker
Miss Vida Bell

Mrs. T. J. Benthall

The Rev. Norman L. Blythe
Mrs. Frances Benthall Boone
Miss Daisy Bowers

Mrs Lucille L. Bowles
Miss Judith Beth Boyd
M:s. Helen E. Bradley
Mrs. J. Grady Bridgers
Miss Olivia Bridgers

Mr. Wilson Bridgers

Miss Ethel Britt

Miss Margaret Britt

Mrs. Josie W. Brock

M's. B. H Brown

Mrs. Walter J. Brown, Jr.
Mrs. Charles Bryant

Mrs. Lloyd E. Bunch

Mrs. Bruce R. Carler

Mrs. Ottis Carter

Mr. Jamie H. Cason

Mrs. Ola A. Chitty

Miss Velna Chitty

Miss Thereasa Cooke

Mrs. Daisy Hare Cornette
Mrs. Frank S. Cox

Mrs. Ray Jenkins Curtis
Mrs. Alice C. Darr

Mrs. Mary L. Davenport
Miss Gloria E. Davis

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Dough
Miss Jessie Draper

Mrs. Carolyn D. Jackson Duplisscy
Mrs. Julia V. Edwards

Dr. Inez W. Elrod

Mrs. Elizabeth W. Etheridge
Miss Eris Odell Eure

Miss Eunice Evans

Mrs. J. D. Everett

Mr. & Mrs. Edsel W. Farles
Mrs. H. M. Finch

Mrs. J. A. Fleming

Mrs. Celia A. Forehand

Mrs. A. S. Francis

Mrs. Joseph R. Freeman
Mr. Jack W. Futrell

Miss Rose Futrell

Miss Sadie Futrell

Mrs. Betty Gay

Mr. Ike Gay

Mrs. W. H. Gilbert

Mr. Gerald W. Gilliam
Mrs. Ralph S. Gordon

Mrs. H. M. Griffith

Mrs. J. R. Hankins

Mr. Joseph H. Harkey
Mrs. D. P. Harris

Mrs. Edna M. Hedgepeth
Miss Margaret E. Hight
Mrs. Bob F. Hill

Mrs. James W. Hill, Sr.
Mrs. Angus 1. Hines

Mrs. W. J. M. Holland, Jr.
Mrs. Olivia L. Holloman
Mrs. R. A. Holloman, Sr.
Miss Carolyn P. Hollowell
Mrs. Walter M. Hollowell
Mr. Joe Honeycutt

Mrs. G. C. Howell

Mrs. Rufus B. Howell, Sr.
Mr. & Mrs. N. D. Hudson
Mrs. J. W. Jarvis

Mrs. R. H. Jernigan, Sr.
Mrs. M. Bernard Johnson
Mrs. A. W. H. Jones

The Rev. & Mrs. Bailey Jones
Mrs. J. A. Jones

Mrs. J. L. Josey

Mrs. A. J. Joyner

Mrs. 0. C. Kennedy

Mrs. Margaret J. Kyle

Mr. & Mrs. Cornelius E. Lassiter
Mrs. Mary V. Lassiter
Miss Margaret Liverman
Mrs. Fannie M. Leary
Mr. Thomas Lee, Jr.
Miss Catherine Leicester
Mrs. Arthur K. Leggett
Miss Rebecca Long

Mis. Earl Lowe

Mrs. L. E. McDaniel

Mr. Harkie LeRoy Martin
Mrs. Mrya Mitchell

Mrs. Louise M. Mizell
Mrs. J. Raynor Moore

Mr. Robert Morris

Mrs. Ruby B. Morrow
Mrs. Mary P. Murphy
Mrs. R. C. Nicholson

Mr. Fi.zhugh L. Odom, Jr.
Mr. Tommmy Palmer

Mrs. Elwood W. Parker
Mrs. J. K. Parker

Miss Grace Parker

Mrs. H. V. Parker, Sr.
Mrs. Douglas F. Payne
Mrs. J. E. Pearson

Mrs. W. S. Penny

Mrs. Rose G. Pool

Mrs. Julian W. Porter
Miss Carol Beth Prather
Mr. Wade H. Privette, Jr.
Mrs. Archie Pruden

Mrs. C. E. Reitzel

Mr. Clarence Revelle

Mrs. J. Craig Revelle

Miss Janie Revelle

Mrs. A. M. Richardson
Mr. Fred Riddick

Mr. Casey W. Riley

Mr. William C. Ross

Mrs. Ruth Windsor Salevan
Mrs. Nelle B. Sawyer
Mrs. V. G. Shearin

Mrs. J. G. Singleton

Miss Mary C. Smith

Mrs. O. P. Snipes

Mrs. Leon Spencer

Mrs. McDonald Spiers

Mrs. Beatrice W. Spivey
Miss Renne Spivey

Mrs. W. C. Spivey

Miss Nancy Mae Stevenson
Mrs. G. B. Storey

Mrs. Herman Sutton

Miss Mary P. Thomas
Mrs. O. C. Turner

Mrs. George T. Underwood
Mrs. Lois Wynn

Miss Pauline A. VanDyke
Miss Josephine Vance

Mr. Bob Wainwright

Mrs. Harry L. Ward

Mrs. I. A. Ward

Mrs. Mary Hoggard Watson
Mrs. Sandra P. Weavil
Mrs. B. L. West

Mrs. Barbara Archer Wheeler
Miss Clara Wheeler

Mrs. Martin White

Mrs. Mary Long White
Miss Vna White

Mrs. W. D. White

Mrs. J. B. Whitley

Mrs. Louise McDaniel Wiley
Mr. J. N. Willcox

Mrs. Willie Mae Horton Willoughby
Mr. Daniel B. Woodson, Jr.
Mr. W. Marvin Worrell, Jr.

Alumni Who Have Contributed To
Current Alumni Loyalty Fund-1963-64

Mrs. Fred W. Anderson
Mrs. W. Clarence Askew
Mrs. James A. Blakeney
Mr. & Mrs. M. R. Bradley, Jr.
Mr. Randolph V. Britton
Mrs. Lloyd E. Bunch
Miss Barbara A. Byrd
Mrs. Daisy H. Cornette
Mr. Robert L. Dough
Mrs. Julia V. Edwards
Mrs. R. L. Gay

Mrs. W. H. Gilbert
Mrs. Paul D. Gilliam
Mrs. Cornelia G. Gordon

Mrs. E. J. Harrell

Miss Enid M. Harrell
Mrs. Carrie B. Howell
Mrs. Willie Lee Harris
Mrs. Fannie Marie Leary
Mrs. Catherine Leicester
Mrs. Earl Lowe

Mrs. Mary Powell Murphy
Mrs. Maude Newsome
Mrs. R. A. Parker

Mrs. W. S. Penny

Mrs. O. P. Snipes

Inez W. Elrod, M. D.
Miss Henrietta C. Futrell
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i Increase faculty salaries

Sustain the operating hudget
; Undergird continued growth

) Through:

Wills .

Bequests .
Memorial gifts .
Life Insurance .

: The Chowan College Endowment Committee
) Solicits Your Participation.

Dr. Gilbert T. Stephenson, Chairman

|
e e T e o o o e TR T T T TR T T TR T e o o

CHOWAN COLLEGE
( ENDOWMENT NEEDS

$2.000,000.00 In The Next Decade

Upgrade the academic program
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THE CHOWANIAN




